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This training is provided as a courtesy by the Pennsylvania State Resource Family Association.  Their web 

site is www. psrfa.org.   This is association is open to all resource families and offers additional information 

for families providing care to children in out-of-home placements. 

Each caretaker in the home must complete the training and the quiz individually.  

Upon completion of the training, please email your completed quiz to dstone@cccas.org or if necessary mail to 

CCCAS at 329 West 10th Street, Erie, PA. 16502. Upon receipt of the quiz, a certificate will be issued to the 

participant and a copy will be placed in the case file for compliance with DHS regulations.  

 

 

Note: this training is not intended for legal advice. 
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